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Room 28


           Classroom News





Week of October 19th – October 13th 





Social Studies


	This week the students will take a test on Chapter 1 in social studies. Students should refer to their study guide to ensure they are prepared for the test. We will then begin Chapter 2 which introduces thematic maps.  The students of Room 28 will review vegetation and population maps.





Math


	Our mathematicians will take a test on Chapter 1 this Wednesday. For this test students should review GCF, LCM, ratios, rates, unit rates, ratio tables, graphing ratio tables, equivalent ratios and problem solving. 





Science


 	 Have you heard about our Wisconsin Fast Plants? This week we will conduct some of our final observations and begin to start drawing conclusions. If time allows we will also begin our next science unit of density, mass, and volume. 





Language Arts


	The students will dedicate their Writer’s Workshop time to drafting new seed stories. It is important that the students focus on choosing a topic for their personal narrative that has a clear problem with an ending or a lesson, and not just a story. Students have been asking themselves what is my story actually about. We will also review writing goals this week and hopefully set new goals for our last bend in this unit. 


Reading


	 Seedfolks final project work continues this week. This will be the second week for students to work on this project. Final projects are due on Monday, October 16th. Students should have adequate time to complete this project in school, however if they do not finish in school it must be completed at home. 





Important Dates


Columbus Day School Closed	Oct. 9th 


Math Chpt. 1 Test			Oct. 11th 


S.S. Chpt. 1 Test			Oct. 11th 








A Note from Mrs. Biancardi


	Progress reports were sent home on Friday. Please take some time to review these with your child. Signed progress reports must be returned to school by Tuesday, October 10th. Please keep in mind that progress report grades can be easily changed with a little extra effort! Communication Logs should also be signed and returned by Tuesday. Don’t forget to keep logging in those HRLs! 








